
Anniversaries:  

Creswick– Mary Haintz,  

Francis Kennedy, Maria Danaher. 

 

Daylesford– Max Power 

Thelma Rodgers, Patrick Purcell, 

Jean Mahoney, Stephen Walsh, 

Catherine Brown,  

Joseph Rieniets, Peg Greenham, 

William Wilson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayers for sick 

Creswick- 

Patricia Prendergast 

Weekday Mass 
St Peter’s Daylesford 

Wed 21st Sep 10.30am 
 

St Augustine’s Creswick 
Fri  23rd Sep 10.30am 

Sunday Mass 
St Augustine’s Creswick   

9.00am                                             
St Peter’s Daylesford        

10.30am 

 

Parish Newsletter -St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford           
  We are child safe Parish’s  &  We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung  People as the Traditional Custodians of the land on 

which we live. We pay our respect to their Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Sunday Sep 18th 2022—25th Sunday in Ordinary Time Year C 

 

Parish Office:13 Duke St Daylesford P : 0448 220 685 Office Hours: Wed 11.30am-4.30pm Thu, Fri 9am-2pm   

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au    creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest:  Fr Justin Driscoll   P: 0448 220 685  Admin & Safeguarding Officer:  Leonie Keynes    

Parish School Principals :  St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan  St Michael’s: Tim Hogan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Augustine’s Church Creswick 150th Anniversary 

Today we celebrate the 150th anniversary of St Augustine’s Church with 
Mass at 12 noon. It will be celebrated with Bishop Paul Bird, Bishop Peter 

Connors, Fr Justin Driscoll, Fr Gary Jones, Fr Bill Melican &                           
Fr Adrian McInerney.  Congratulations and well done to all those involved 

in making this weekend one that will be remembered for many years. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                               
 

Next week’s office hours 
Wednesday 21st Sept & Thursday 22nd Sept office 
is closed. 
 Friday 23rd Sept office is open hours are 9am—
2pm 



Roster: Next week 

25th September 

Creswick  
  

Daylesford 

 

Welcomer  Brian Reasons/

Maria M 

Brian 

Reader  Roland Bronwyn B /Ian T 

Commentator Alastair N/A 

Special Minister Barb H Trish T 

Sacristan Margie/Ann/Sr Lou Denise 

Data Projector Loretta Sandra 

Offertory  Brian Reasons/

Maria M 

Maree Phypers 

Collectors Volunteers Brian/Sid/Volunteers 

DIRECT DEBIT DETAILS—We have had many           
parishioners asking for our banking details for direct 

debit  for planned  giving. 1st collection—for 
Presbytery (priest support for both parishes ) 

Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000  Act 150 335 065  
 
2nd collection—for Daylesford Parish (admin, 

grounds, running costs, church maintenance etc.) 
Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000  Act 150 335 099 
 
2nd collection—for Creswick Parish (admin, 

grounds, running costs, church maintenance etc.) 
Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000  Act 151 767 027 

 
 

A STATEMENT FROM ARCHBISHOP TIMOTHY COSTELLOE SDB, PRESIDENT OF THE AUSTRALIAN 

CATHOLIC BISHOPS CONFERENCE  

The death of Queen Elizabeth II, after a long reign marked by extraordinary constancy, fidelity, 

courage and service, will bring great sadness to many people in Australia, including members of 

the Catholic community. As the Queen enters into the great mystery of eternal life with the Lord, 

we will pray for the repose of her soul and for the support and comfort of her family, her nation 

and the wider community of the Commonwealth. Queen Elizabeth was never reticent about  

acknowledging her Christian faith. Her annual Christmas message invariably focused on Jesus 

Christ as a model of humble and generous service. It was a model she strived to emulate throughout her long life.                                       

May she rest in peace . 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++  

The annual financial report of the each parish income and expenditure has been sent to all parishioners who 

have been registered as making a financial contribution to the Parish Planned Giving (either envelopes or 

electronic giving). An acknowledgement of each giver’s contribution has also been sent. Accountability and 

transparency are important principles for parish stewardship. Any parishioner who has not received an 

acknowledgement of their contribution is invited to contact Leonie in the Parish Office to ensure that our  

records are up to date so that each contributor is acknowledged personally. Thank you to all contributors to 

both the parish and presbytery collections. 
 

Ballarat Diocesan Launch of the Social Justice Statement 2022-2023: Save the date for this free event -           
Saturday, October 1, 2022 from 10.00am – 12.00noon.  This is a unique opportunity to learn about this year's 
statement entitled “Respect: Confronting Violence and Abuse.”  Join a parish hub or attend online via 
zoom.  There will be two guest speakers offering different understanding and viewpoints on this topic.  Todd 
Sparkman, Senior Sergeant Victoria Police and Susan Muller, Family Safety Practitioner, Family Law Services, 
CatholicCare Victoria. Bookings are now open at trybooking https://www.trybooking.com/CCSWQ 

Sing Assembly Sing – save the date: All are welcome to attend a day to explore the role of the Assembly in 
enriching the Mass.  The Assembly will be held on Saturday, October 8, 2022 at St Patrick’s Cathedral Hall, 
Ballarat from 10.00am – 4.00pm.  Speakers include Paul Taylor, Fr Kevin Lenehan, Sophy Morley.  Further  
information and booking details to come. 

Pakistan Flood Crisis appeal :The devastating floods in Pakistan have left a trail of destruction across the 
country, claiming the lives of more than 1100 people.   The United Nations estimates that around 33 million 
Pakistanis have been affected by the flooding.  More than one third of the country has been completely sub-
merged by the heaviest recorded monsoon rains in a decade. There are fears that the death toll will continue 
to rise.  Caritas Australia’s partners are responding to support flood-affected communities who need                  
immediate assistance. Your generous support can help provide emergency support to help families recover 
and rebuild from disaster.  Donate now by visiting https://www.caritas.org.au/donate/emergency-appeals/
pakistan-floods  

https://www.trybooking.com/CCSWQ
https://www.caritas.org.au/donate/emergency-appeals/pakistan-floods
https://www.caritas.org.au/donate/emergency-appeals/pakistan-floods

